
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Rural Business Support (RBS) is seeking two Board 
Members for appointment at its AGM in October 2019. 
 
RBS assists agricultural businesses with strategic 
business management, educational programs, 
research and rural financial counselling in South 
Australia and the Northern Territory. 
 
The board of RBS provides strategic leadership and 
governance to the organisation. Board members are 
appropriately skilled with a range of qualifications and 
experience. It is an essential requirement that the 
applicant has GAICD qualification or equivalent 
experience.  
 
Applicants with demonstrated skills and experience of 
primary production or agribusiness are strongly 
encouraged to apply. Strong connections and 
knowledge of regional South Australia or Northern 
Territory are also desirable. 
 
The appointments are for a three year term, subject to 
government funding. 
 
Board members are remunerated and reasonable 
expenses and travel costs will be reimbursed. 
 
To apply, please request a position description and 
information pack from the board’s Executive Assistant, 
Christina Garden, on 08 8249 7577 prior to sending 
your email application addressing the selection criteria 
to: executiveassistant@ruralbusinesssupport.org.au 
 
All interviews will be conducted in Adelaide. 
 
Supported by the Australian Government and the 
Governments of South Australia and Northern 
Territory. 
 

Applications close COB Friday 26thJuly 2019 
 

 

BOARD VACANCIES 

 
Additional information can be obtained from the  

Rural Business Support website: 
 

www.ruralbusinesssupport.org.au 
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